
Minutes	of	June	13,	2016	meeting	of	BIB	POA	board	of	directors	(via	email):	

	

Regarding	the	upcoming	move	of	a	pre-built	house	to	lot	#4	from	outside	the	community	by	property	
owner	James	Pitson,	Ann	Kaplan	moved	to	have	Irene	Brady	(POA	board	member)	present	during	the	
move	to	observe	the	process	in	hopes	of	avoiding	any	damage	to	community	property.	

	

Ann	Kaplan	and	Irene	Brady	voted	to	support	the	motion.		Ann	McGregor	voted	to	oppose	the	motion.		
The	motion	carried	2	to	1.	

	

submitted	by	Ann	Kaplan,	BIB	POA	secretary	


